
June, 2010

Happy Scrappers

Summer is here, it is too hot to do much more than stay inside and

piece/quilt.  I hope ya’ll are getting a lot done.  Orange had lots of rain

this past week. It was well needed.  On to bee business.  I will not be at

this meeting, Keith and I had plans, if bee business is discussed, please

someone take notes for me.  

1. This months meeting will be at the Miller Library in Beaumont. 

Hosted by Lydia, Sue and Ruby.  Bring a dish to share with everyone.

Remember that there is no microwave.  10-3. 

2.  Most of the projects left for 2010 are due in Sept.  Row robin

still due every other month.  And brown bag due at xmas party.  I will

not be at this months meeting, but ill have the templates for MY project

at the next Scrapper meeting.  I have directions and pictures for those

that don’t have email.  

3.  Please correct this email for Carol Taylor (on your roster).  New

email tradebill0814@gmail.com 

4.   Sylvia, please contact me with details for next months meeting. 

 (Ie.  Location, time, and what foods we should bring.) Remember that

Nishie and Barbara Loden will be helping. 

5.  Please note that Keith has added a header for retreat dates (as

requested by Gayle).  Keith has not (as yet) fixed it so that you can go to

the link by clicking on it. So for the time being, you will have to cut and

paste that complete link in your GO TO box.  (Then hit enter).  

 
Scrappily Yours
PJ Brossard

409-988-1259 (cell)
409-883-4162 (home)

2010 Hostesses
Jan 9 Carolyn, Pat, Barbara, and Ann
Feb 20 Laurel and Lynne

mailto:tradebill0814@gmail.com


March 13 Shelly, Gayle, and Jane
April Dry Creek Retreat
May 8 Dawn, Helen, Tammie
June 12 Laura & Cathy
July 10 Lydia, Sue & Ruby
Aug 14 Sylvia, Barbara Loden, and Nishie
Sept 11 Joan, Linda & Angel
Oct 9 Helen and Tammie
Nov 13 Mickey and Joyce
Dec Carol Taylor, Jane and Beverly

http://happyscrappers.net23.net/
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